
ATTENTION ARCHITECTURE STUDENTS 
Do You Want To Represent Our Department at The Next 
Annual 1:2 Student Competition Which Will Be Held in 

March? And Be the Next Winner???  
The Next ELAC Top Gun? 

 
Then Register to Participate 

In: 
The Department of Architecture 1:2 Charette Prelim 

On: 
Friday, February 22nd 

Starting at 9:00am in Room E7‐114  
 

This charette is opened to all Architecture students who have 
completed ARC 201. 

 
This one day competition will be used by faculty to select two students who will 
represent The Department of Architecture at ELAC for this year’s upcoming 1:2 
competition. The Department has provided 10 additional charette participation 
slots for selecting two students. These are available on a first come first served 
basis. 
The charette will begin promptly at 9:00am in Room 114 of Building E7. 
Students must bring all of their own personal drafting tools. No phones or 
computers may be used during the charette. The event will be from 9am-2pm. 
If you are interested in participating, please see Greg or Sung to sign up. 
Again charette participants will be chosen on a first come first served basis to 
fill the remaining 10 slots.  
 
What is the 1:2 Competition? 
It is an annual competition organized by The American Institute of Architects Los 
Angeles (AIA|LA) Interior Architecture Committee. It is usually held at one local 
architectural office and scholarships are distributed to deserving students. 

 
Last year, Bernardo Rubio and Pablo Onate represented our department and 

won first place! 


